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3rd July 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re: OSCAR provision  
*UPDATE* 

 
 
 

We refer to the above and to our recent email regarding the temporary suspension of OSCAR for the month 
of September. 
 
Since sending our email to you on Wednesday, the government have issued further guidance on schools 
‘Before & After School’ provision. 
 
Based on the above, it now looks as though the provision will possibly be able to re-open at the beginning 
of September after all; subject to our school being able to obviously comply with all necessary requirements 
(which are not yet fully known).  
 
As this information has only just been received and the full implications of this are not yet clear, we wanted 
to write to you immediately to advise that, based on this latest information, we are now hopeful that we will 
be able to offer some provision to parents/carers. 
 
We are obviously now navigating through the DfE guidance and will be in touch as soon as we are able to 
clarify the position further.  
 
Meanwhile, thank you for your patience during these uncertain times and the ‘ever changing’ guidelines 
from the DfE.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs S Stevens 
Deputy Head   
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